
Dear (Insert Sponsoring Company Name/Person),  

We are excited to announce our first annual golf tournament, which will be held on October 7 at 

the stunning Southwyck Golf Club. This event aims to bring together golf enthusiasts and 

community supporters to have a fantastic day on the greens while making a positive impact on 

the lives of children. We are proud to partner with the renowned charity organization, the Mansa 

Musa Project, to make this event a success. 

We invite you to participate in this extraordinary event by signing up to play in the tournament 

or by becoming a sponsor. By doing so, you'll be contributing to the invaluable work done by the 

Mansa Musa Project in our local community. Their mission is to provide mentorship to children 

facing adversity, helping them unlock their full potential and develop into confident, responsible, 

and successful individuals. 

Here are some important details regarding the tournament: 

Date: October 7 

Time: Check in begins at 7:00 AM, with a shotgun start at 8:00 AM 

Location: Southwyck Golf Club, 2901 Clubhouse Dr, Pearland, TX 77584 

Golf Tournament Registration: 

To secure your spot in the tournament, please visit our online registration page at https://tbd-

6205.perfectgolfevent.com/. The registration fee is $500 per team (4 players), which includes 

green fees, cart rental, range balls, and a delicious lunch. Please note that registration is on a 

first-come, first-served basis, so we encourage you to sign up early to secure your spot. 

  

Sponsorship Opportunities: 

We also offer various sponsorship levels, allowing businesses and individuals to showcase their 

support for the Mansa Musa Project and gain valuable exposure to our tournament participants 

and community. Sponsorship packages include exclusive benefits such as signage at the event, 

recognition in promotional materials, and the opportunity to network with fellow sponsors and 

participants. If you or your organization are interested in sponsoring this event, please review the 

registration page. https://tbd-6205.perfectgolfevent.com/ 

  

About the Mansa Musa Project 

The goal of the program is to identify youth who are going to have a turbulent transition to 

adulthood and offer a positive support system to avoid the pitfalls that can derail their lives. The 

Mansa Musa Project offers a innovative approach to providing resources and positive outlets for 
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each young adult enrolled in the program. The focus is slightly different at each level, but the 

goal remains the same: To empower the young person to make positive changes in one’s life. 

We believe that together we can make a significant difference in the lives of children in need of 

mentorship and guidance. Your participation and support will contribute directly to the success 

of this event and, more importantly, to the positive impact on the lives of the children in our 

community. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

me, Will Harvey (Founder) or Shannon Sudderth (Tournament Chair). We sincerely appreciate 

your consideration and look forward to your positive response. 

  

Thank you for your time and support. 

  

Will Harvey Founder/CEO 

281-865-2921 | mansamusaproject@gmail.com 

Shannon Sudderth – Tournament Chair 

512-934-2412 | ssudderth.era@gmail.com  
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